
Launch of ‘No-one turned away’ - campaign for increased homelessness
funding

Homelessness Australia is preparing to launch a campaign: ‘No-one turned away’ to
achieve increased federal funding for homelessness services.

We need you to be involved to make this a powerful voice for change.

With a strong call to action from every homelessness services we can gain the resources
needed to respond and support everyone needing homelessness services. 

New research ‘Call unanswered: Unmet Need for Homelessness Services

On 18 November, Homelessness Australia will release a new report from Impact
Economics. This research will capture new data to provide a deep insight into the scale
of demand pressures on homelessness support services, and new economic analysis to
identify the number of Australians at risk of homelessness.

No-one 
turned away

To get involved join the No-one turned away campaign at
https://homelessnessaustralia.org.au/homelessnessaustralia-org-au-no-one-turned-

away/


